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April 2020 Child Count  
The April 2020 child count by LEA is now posted on the EC Division website under Reports & Data. The base for 
this data was extracted from ECATS on 4/1/2020.  A calculation approved by the State Board of Education due 
to COVID-19 was used to take the final April 2019 child count and apply an increase of 1.0098% for both the 
ages 3-5 category and the 5 year old in Kindergarten through age 21 (5k-21) category. If the data extracted on 
4/1/2020 from ECATS was higher in number than the applied increase from April 2019 for either 3-5 or 5k-21, 
the actual data from ECATS was used. If the LEA benefited from the 1.0098% increase from April 2019, the 
increased data was used. 
 
https://ec.ncpublicschools.gov/reports-data/child-count/reports/april-1/ 
 

 
ECATS Scheduled Maintenance 
ECATS has a planned maintenance window scheduled for the evening of Saturday, May 16 starting at 8 p.m. 
ECATS production, QA and Training environments will not be accessible to DPI or the LEAs during this time. All 
systems will be available again by Sunday, May 17, 10 a.m.  
 
 
 
 
For previous issues of the ECATS Monday Message, please visit https://ec.ncpublicschools.gov/ecats/monday_messages.  
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